

Oatley Public School

Letitia St, Oatley, 2223 PO Box 312, Oatley 2223 Phone 9580 5519 Fax 9580 8752 Email - oatley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

7.2.2023



Dear Parents/caregivers,

Harmony Day is a celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together Australians from all different backgrounds. Our diversity is what makes Australia a great place to live.

To celebrate Harmony Day, Oatley Public School will do several activities on **Tuesday**, **21**st **March**, to encourage the students to participate in their community, respect cultural and religious diversity and foster a sense of belonging for everyone.

On this day, students are encouraged to wear clothing that represents their culture or dress in orange. Your child can also bring traditional food from home for themselves to eat. They will have the opportunity to talk about their food with the class.

When: Tuesday, 21st March 2023

What to wear: Students can dress in orange or traditional clothing.

Regards, Mr Lao (Environment Education Coordinator)

Debbie Hunter (School Principal)